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To whom it may concern: 

 

The Parliamentary Standing Committee on Agriculture has desired that a long term 

planning for Indian Agriculture is essential to meet these future challenges. Accordingly, 

Indian Council of Agricultural Research (ICAR) has decided that all the research institutes 

under ICAR will prepare a perspective plan, that is, the VISION 2050 to tide over the future 

challenges. The NRC on Pig has prepared a draft document of the VISION 2050 to address 

the possible challenges in the piggery sector in India through research driven technological 

innovations. 

It is desired that comments on the draft vision 2050 is obtained from the various 

stakeholders and public to improve the VISION, hence have more refined roadmap plan to 

address long term challenges faced by pig husbandry in India. Various stakeholders and 

public are requested to kindly provide comments by post addressed to The Director, NRC 

on Pig, ICAR, Rani, Guwahati, Assam- 781 131 or through email (mohan.icar@gmail.com) 

by 20th July, 2013. The critical comments to improve the vision document will be highly 

appreciated. 

 


